
WALL 
MIDDLETOWN 
N E W Y O R K 

1340 KILOCYCLES 
August 13, 1942 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
110 Hope Street 
Stanford, Conn. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Many thanks for your very accurate report of reception 
of W- A -L -L. This will verify your report 1001. 

I should like to take this means tf extending a 

personal invitation for you to visit our station any 
time that you may be in the vicinity. 

We have been on the air since August 2, 1942. 

Kindest regards, I remain, 

Very truly yours, 

F..artin Karig, 
Chief Engineer 

MK:jh 


